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UNITED STATES
,f Jh NUCLEAR PC1ULATORY COMMISSION CCERESPONDENCEy p,

Its 2j WASHIN GTON. D.C. 20555

% . , , , . +# April 30, 1980

OFFICE OF THE
COMMISSIONER.

Mr. David K. Lacker, Chairman --

Conference of Radiation Control
Program Directors, Inc.

1100 West 49th Street
Austin, Texas 78756

Dear Mr. Lacker:

I thank you for your kind invitation to attend the 12th Annual National
Conference on Radiation Control in Louisville, Kentucky, this coming
May.

I regret that prior commitments for that week will make it impossible
for me to attend. I am sorry that is the case, because the draft
program enclosed with your letter of invitation is a very interesting
one and includes several subjects that are of personial interest to me.

Best wishes for.a lively and successful conference, which I know it will
be.

Sincerely, e

'N
- eph M. Hendrie
Commissioner
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